

27 July 2009

Dear Sample Member,

Roy Morgan Research would like to welcome you to the Living in Australia study for 2009. As Australia's best known and longest established market and social research company, we are proud to be involved with a study of such importance.

Thanks to your ongoing participation, the Living in Australia study is in a truly unique position, informing policy makers of changes in the economic and social welfare of Australians. In the current economic climate the information and insight this study can provide to policy makers is even more crucial. In a few weeks, when our Living in Australia interviewer contacts you, please remember the vital role you are playing in shaping Australia's future. If you are busy or unable to take part at that time, they will be happy to call back when it suits you.

Enclosed you will find the latest newsletter. It includes:

- a special message from Professor Mark Wooden;
- examples of how your commitment is helping shape the nation's policies;
- results from the study on the health of Australians;
- information on what is new this year, of special note is the increased gift of \$30 cash; and
- · our contact details.

Should you wish to contact us for any reason we would be happy to hear from you. Details of how you can request an interpreter are provided on the back of this letter. The Living in Australia team at Roy Morgan Research is very excited about this project and look forward to a successful year. We hope that you enjoy being part of this vital study in 2009.

Yours sincerely

Athina Katiforis Project Director

Roy Morgan Research



ABN 91 007 092 944

Website: www.livinginaustralia.org

If you have any queries about the *Living in Australia* study or you would like to request an interpreter, please phone 1800 656 670.

Εάν έχετε οιαδήποτε απορία σχετικά με τη μελέτη Living in Australia (Ζώντας στην Αυστραλία)

ή εάν επιθυμείτε να ζητήσετε διερμηνέα, παρακαλώ καλέστε στο τηλέφωνο 1800 656 670.

Per eventuali domande sullo studio *Living in Australia (Vita in Australia)* o per richiedere un interprete, telefonare al numero 1800 656 670.

Si usted desea realizar algún tipo de consulta acerca del estudio *Living in Australia (La Vida en Australia)* o desea solicitar los servicios de un intérprete, sírvase comunicarse al 1800 656 670.

Nếu quí vị có bất kỳ câu hỏi nào hoặc quí vị muốn yêu cầu có người phiên dịch, vui lòng gọi 1800 656 670.

如有任何咨询或需要传译员时,请您打电话 1800 656 670。

إن كانت لديك اية استفهامات حول دراسة المعيشة في استراليا أو كنت بحاجة الى مترجم، الرجاء اتصل بهاتف .1800656670